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February 25th, 2017

EMAIL & EXPRESS POST

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27 Floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli,

Re: Requirement to File Copy of Contracts
EB-2015-0268

As of January 1st, 2017, Canadian Energy Protection {"CEP") has temporarily ceased the offering of new
contracts to low-volume consumers.

CEP does intend to recommence new low-volume acquisitions sometime in the next three (3) months.

CEP is fully aware that it must provide the OEB with copies of confracts it intends to use with low-volume
consumers in the future prior to recommencing any offers to low-volume consumers.

Should you have any questions please don't hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Yours truly,
%//—% X
Mark Cunningham

President and Chairman,
Director, Compliance and Regqulatory Affairs



